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Erin studio tour looking for participants

	The 2015 Hills of Erin Studio Tour has announced a call for entry for local artist-participants, as well as guest artists from the

Caledon area, to apply to join this well-respected and successful event in its 27th year.

The tour will run for two weekends; Sept. 19 and 20 and Sept. 26 and 27. Guest artists may opt to participate one weekend or both.

The tour will have open hours, with artists available between 10 a.m. and 5 p.m. each Saturday and Sunday.

The deadline for artists' entry is Feb. 28.

Information, requirements and entry forms are available online at www.hillsoferinstudiotour.com/events

For questions, contact info@hillsoferinstudiotour.com
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